
Rosston City Council Meeting 
Monday, September 14, 2020 

Rosston City Hall 
 Rosston, AR  
 

 
 

AGENDA 

 

Call to Order  

Pledge of Allegiance 

Prayer:  Minister Irene Tidwell 

Reading and approval of the last minutes 

Old Business 

1. Treasurer Transition 

2. Nevada Blue Jays Billboard 

3. 2020 Census 

4. Adjourn 

New Business 

1. Budget 2021 

2. New Employee 

3. Budget Report 

4. Adjourn 

  



Rosston City Council Meeting 
Monday, September 14, 2020 

Rosston City Hall 
 Rosston, AR  
 

 
 

MINUTES 

Minutes were called to Order by Mayor Quarles. The Pledge of Allegiance was done in Unison. Prayer 

was given by Minister Irene Tidwell. The following people were present:  Mayor Quarles, Water 

Clerk/Recorder Emily Evans. Council Members present were:  Kathy Dillard, Johnny Kelly, Violene 

Muldrow, Irene Tidwell and Reporter John Miller.  

After the minutes from the August meeting with no corrections, Mayor Quarles asked for a Motion to 

accept the Minutes. Johnny Kelly made a Motion to accept the Minutes. Irene Tidwell seconded the 

Motion. Motion carried. 

New Business 

1. Budget 2021: Mayor Quarles informed the Council that he along with the Treasurer are working 

on the 2021 Budget. He stated that not may changes will be made since the 2020 Budget 

because the current Budget has been effective. Mayor Quarles also informed the Council that 

the Water Revenue is good due to sending out shut-off notices. The City gained an extra $3,000 

to $4,000. The City was hit with more than usual plumbing bills for the month due to valve 

repair. 

2. New Employee: Mayor Quarles informed the Council that the current Water Operator, Ty Green 

has resigned to pursue another job. The Mayor, commended Mr. Green for the job he did for 

the City during his employment. The Mayor informed the Council that the City Operator job was 

posted after Mr. Green gave his two weeks’ notice. There were three candidates that 

interviewed for the position. Tim Woods assisted the Mayor with the interviews. The decision 

was made to hire Derek Sisk. Council Member, Johnny Kelly asked the Mayor if the new 

Operator would have an assistant? The Mayor informed Mr. Kelly that Kyle Jenson would still 

assist the Operator as extra help. 

3. Budget Report: Mayor Quarles present the Council with a copy of all City’s bank accounts to 

bring everyone up to date on the City’s Finances. The Mayor reminded the Council that his goal 

has been to have at least $300,000 with all accounts combined. The total of all accounts was 

$282,405.77 as of September 14, 2020. Mayor Quarles also informed the Council that the 

Baseball Park is not property of the City of Rosston. Council Member, Johnny Kelly asked the 

Mayor if the park still consist of just baseball? Mayor Quarles informed Kelly that park would 

consist of a variety of activities. Mayor Quarles informed the Council that he would be meeting 

with Mary Goodwin in the near future to discuss looking for matching grants for the park. Mayor 

Quarles stated the he would keep the Council informed as it progresses. 

4. Motion to Adjourn: After all discussions, Mayor Quarles asked for a Motion to Adjourn. Kathy 

Dillard made a Motion to Adjourn. Johnny Kelly seconded the Motion. Motion Carried. Meeting 

Adjourned.  


